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Representative Schneider:

This is a redraft of 2003 AB-587. As Robin Kite noted with respect to the prior version,
federal law may preempt the draft’s prohibition on encryption. Federal law intensively
regulates the fields of broadcast media and copyright law. A court might conclude that
this intensive regulation reflects Congress’s intent to occupy the field, to the exclusion
of state regulation. If you would like me to research this area in greater depth, please
let me know.
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